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The three federal bank regulatory agencies today said they each 
1

intend to request public comment on prop9sed standards for measuring capital on 

a risk-adjusted basis. The agencies said the p�oposals would be based on the 

principle that a banking organi�ation's
: 
capital should be related to its overall

risk profile. 

The agencies said the proposals would be designed to achieve four policy 

objectives: 

o To address off-balance sheet exposures, which have expanded rapidly

at many large institutions over the past several years;

o To temper disincentives in the existing standards that discourage banks

from holding low risk, relatively liquid assets;

o To move U.S. capital adequacy policies more closely in line with those

of other major industrial countries; and

o To provide more explicit guidance to bankers and examiners for relating

capital to risk profiles.

The proposals would not be designed to take explicit account of all of

the many types of risks to which banking organizations are exposed, the agencies 

said. The proposed approach also would not substitute for examiner judgment and 

experience in the assessment of an organization's capital adequacy. 

-more-



Jtt reathi ng a final jud9Tient orf c;apfta1 �eqiiacy�,:,exami ners would 

oe recfuir-ed t� calculate and assess the rfstasset ralfol/ci:ft1�.fder all other 

qua1itati\ie rts� facto;s., and 9 in particular,, taf(e··•t'rito atio\mt:-the' level and 
' • . 'i , . ' - � 

severity of examiner-c-1a;�sified ass·�ts. 

A11 three agenc1�s wi-11 pubH�sh d'etailad dtf.strfptions-:of their risk-based 

capital .proposals in the' Federal Register at a··1aun 
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